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countries – Results and ways forward 

 

 

DIIS, Danish Institute for International Studies has the pleasure of inviting you to 

a seminar on: 

  

Denmark’s climate change funding to developing countries – Results and ways 

forward 

Wednesday, 30 September 2015, 13:00-16:00 

DIIS - Auditorium 

  

Organized by the Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the Danish Ministry of Energy, Utilities 

and Climate and the Danish Institute for International Studies 

  

Since COP15 in Copenhagen in 2009, an increasing amount of funds have been made 

available for climate related purposes in developing countries. It is however also clear that 

substantial additional resources will be needed in order to help developing countries deal 

adequately with climate change, both to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and to adapt to 

the consequences of climate change. Read more 

  

Sign up 
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